
Progress reports will be coming home 
this week. I have highlighted items 

that I would like you to work on more 
at home. Please let me know if you 

have any questions about these!
-Mrs. Bianchi

• We are OK on tissues 
now, thank you!

• If you have not sent in a 
class snack this month 
yet please do so this 
week

• Make sure to keep those 
Chromebooks charged!

• Library books are due
every Thursday!

1/23/23

• Family fun night has been 
moved from the 18th to 
the 25th

• The next PTA meeting is
Thursday, Feb. 2nd

• Our next lockdown drill
this Friday

• Our building up to 
kindergarten event is 
tonight!

Reading
• Sight words: in, it, little
• Reading CVC words by 

arm tapping

Writing 
• This week we are working 

on informational writing 
about polar bears

Math
• Understanding addition
• Addition: add to

Science/Social Studies/SEL
• Scholastic News: 

“Penguins Don’t Need 
Snow Boots”


